Parking Information as of August 3, 2022

***This information is subject to change.
Be sure to check stpaulcathedral.org for updated information.***

Parking will be open and free all day on Sundays!

Outside of Sunday worship, certain ministry leaders and staff will have
complimentary parking; some will have reserved spaces (eg. Altar Guild), and
credentials to enter when the gate is closed for security during non-business

hours. Please do not park in spots with Reserved signs unless they are reserved for
youl!

There are two EV charging stations on the ramp between B1 and B2, and both levels
have clean air vehicle and handicap spots.

The Olive St. vehicle gate open hours are still being worked out, but currently they
will be 7 am to 6 pm, extended to 7:30 pm when we have evening events on campus.
Once LAZ is in place, later operational hours will be implemented. Regardless, if you
are exiting when the gate is closed, just pull up close to the gate and it will always
open to let you out.

The 5™ and 6™ Avenue pedestrian gates and the lobby doors to the Administration
building will be open on the same schedule as the vehicle gate. We recommend
using the Administration building elevator for accessing the garage. Note that the
elevator at the south end of the courtyard is currently only usable with credentials
and only goes down to B1.

There is no pedestrian access to the garage from Olive Street: you must come
through our campus. Therefore, we do not recommend parking in the garage for
dinner or evening events in the wider Bankers’ Hill neighborhood at this time, as the
pedestrian gates will be closed at 7:30pm. Once the LAZ parking hours are in place,
later closings will be available.

Generally, the parking fees will be about $5 for two hours and $8 for nine hours:
payment will be via an app on your phone where you enter your license plate
number. This is comparable to street parking, but in a cleaner and safer location.
Certain events such as weddings or rentals by outside organization will have
“special event parking” with a fixed fee for use of the garage.

There will be a security presence.

. The contract with LAZ is for a 90-day trial period, and we want to hear your feedback

as we go, so that we can continue to adjust and improve our service to the
community.



